
March 30, 2022 
 
Sharon Pollock 
1439 Claridge Ave 
Halethorpe, MD 21227 
 
 
TO: Maryland General Assembly 
 
Subject: UNFAVORABLE position on House Bill 1171 
 
No taxpayer dollars should ever pay for ANY abortions (in state 
residents or out-of-state citizens) 
 
No age group has been specified which makes minor children a 
target for sexual abuse which cannot be prosecuted. 
 
This bill is deceptive and evil. 
 


